UNITED NATIONS



## **Security Council**

Distr. GENERAL

S/2002/1058 23 September 2002

Original: English

Letter dated 23 September 2002 from the Permanent Observer of Palestine to the United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to request that, in accordance with its previous practice, the Security Council invite the Permanent Observer of Palestine to the United Nations to participate in the meeting of the Security Council to be held today, Monday, 23 September 2002, regarding the situation in the Middle East, including the Palestinian question.

(Signed) Dr. Nasser Al-Kidwa Ambassador Permanent Observer of Palestine to the United Nations